Barbara Vaughn

‘from: Wendy Nolin <wnolin@nhvt.net>

Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2018 10:58 PM

To: Barbara Vaughn; George & Debbie; Helene Hagan; John Augustine; Randy; Scott
Hazelton; Skippy; Wendy

Subject: June 4 Minutes

Minutes of the Crowther Chapel Committee June 4, 2018.

In attendance Debbie Grant, , John Augustine, Craig Henio , Helene Hagan, Wendy and Skip
Nolin, and Randy Richards.

We are looking for Docents for June 24, Debbie Grant
July 29t

August 26th Susan
swan September 30" Skip
Nolin

We shared with Randy and Craig what we have done and what needs to be done.

>kip asked for money to purchase supplies as need, candles and cleaning supplies for the 2018
season. John made a motion to spend up to $100. and Debbie seconded it. All in favor.

We talked about Solar Power and those possibilities. We have the lights that Josh Trow rigged
up. Josh has been very good about making sure the battery pack lights are in working

order. Craig will look into Solar lighting. John made a motion to not spend more than

$300. Skip seconded it. Allin favor.

The artifacts have been packed away for the winter and will be brought back after the chapel
has been cleaned before the June 26" opening.

We discussed the check list for docents to keep track of visitor information that Debbie put
together last year. We found it useful.

Helene mentioned that the bridge to the chapel needs some help. The stones are beginning to
fall out and the planks need repair. She also mentioned that we need to have chips on the
walkway to cover the exposed tree roots. Craig will check on those needs as well as the poison
ivy around the chapel. He will report at our next meeting.

The next meeting will be June 28th at 4:00 at Dexter’s Inn.
Meeting was adjourned at 4:45.

Respectfully submitted,



